
WILLOW RUN SUBDIVISION 

REQUEST FOR CONSTRUCTION OF FENCING 
This form is to be completed, submitted and approved BEFORE fencing is commenced on 
an existing lot. 

With the exception of fences constructed along Portertown Road, fences may not be 
privacy fences. Recommended fencing along Portertown Road is 6 ft wooden privacy to 
match existing fences. 

Fencing may be a maximum height of 4 feet with at least 2 inches between pickets. 

Recommended building materials are PVC, wood or wrought iron. Chain link fencing is 
not acceptable. 

It is advisable that homeowners have the lot surveyed BEFORE construction. 

HOMEOWNER’S NAME, ADDRESS and PHONE NUMBER REQUESTING CONSTRUCTION 

 

Description and Dimensions of the Fencing (include the type of building materials, 
photos, sketches, colors, etc.) PLEASE USE ADDITIONAL PAGES IF NEEDED. 
 

 

 

 

Date of Request ____________________ 

Date of Approval____________________ 

Approving Architectural Board Member _______________________________________ 

Requests are to be submitted to a member of the Willow Run Architectural Committee 

 John Stawizky   3717 Willow Run Dr.   (734) 904-3618   jstawizky@gmail.com 
 Bob Driscoll       1719 Sassafras Ct.       (719) 661-6900   robertdriscoll3@gmail.com 
 Sam Speight      3603 Willow Run Dr.   (252) 714-5994   slspeight77@gmail.com 
 
Please allow at least 7 days for a reply from the Committee. Failure to obtain permission 
in writing could result in removal of Fence or Alteration at owner’s expense. 
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